November 20th, 1925,

Major F. R. Phelan,
114 S%. Francois Xavier Stae,
Hontreal.

Uy dear Major:-

Thank you very mmch for sending
me Krassnoff's work on the Russian Revolution.

I have read the first book and

ook forward to reading the others with much interest.
shall return them immediately I have finished.

Lo IR o

Yours faithfully,




